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RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 

OFFICE HOURS 

Monday – Thursday  8AM – 4:30 PM 

Friday  8:00 AM – 3:00 PM 

Phone  931.388.4796 

Fax  931.388.4797 

graymere@graymere.com 

graymere.com 

 

TIMES OF WORSHIP 

Sunday 9:00 AM 

Sunday Bible Study 10:15 AM 

Sunday 6:00 PM 

Wednesday Bible Study 7:00 PM 

COUNSELING CENTER 

Mondays 11AM—5PM 

931.540.0174 
 

TELEVISION 

Connections 

Charter Channel 195   

Wednesdays 7 PM, 

Sundays 5 PM 

CPWS Channel 13   

Sundays 7:30 PM 

Sunday Morning Worship 

Charter Channel 195   

Sundays 8 AM 

1.5.20 

556 

389 

311 

12/22:  $23,912.01 

12/29:  $44,552.80 

1/5:  $23,848.50  

245 

$25,000.00 

Week of 

Sunday AM 

Bible Study 

Sunday PM 

Contribution 

 

 

Wednesday PM 

Budget 

OUR RECORD 

 The new year has begun, and it is off to a great start! The holiday break meant 
we had a few breaks from our usual bulletin schedule, but during this time we wel-
comed new families to our Graymere church family. Joseph Graham, the father of 
Rob Graham, has asked to be identified with our congregation, as well as Mike, 
Lori, and Quent Mizer.  
 As we announced on Sunday, our theme for the year is “A Life in Balance.” We 
are focusing on the ways we can grow spiritually, and we are seeking to make sure 
we have a balanced spiritual diet. One of the ways we are trying to help with that 
process is by sending our reminders through the week. On our Graymere social 
media channels, we will be sending out some thought provoking questions, and 
some short sermon preview videos each week. These would be ideal to share as an 
online invitation.  
 On January 20, several will be going on our Graymere Guys trip to Memphis. 
We will eat some BBQ, visit Bass Pro at the Pyramid, and then we will watch the 
Grizzlies game together. We still have a few spots left, and the sign-up sheet is in 
the foyer. We will also be taking a bus to the first day of the Freed-Hardeman Bible 
Lectureship on Monday, February 3rd. We will leave from the Graymere parking lot at 
7:00 that morning, and we will return that evening. Our own Jon Winchester is 
speaking that afternoon. You can find schedules for that day in our church foyer, and 
you can see a complete schedule online at www.fhu.edu/lectureship.      
 We had more individuals worship with us on Sunday mornings and stay for Bi-
ble classes in 2019 than in the last two years. This means we have guests worship-
ping with us every single week. I hope we are doing everything we can to make 
them feel welcome and get to know them. Remember, we want to make sure there 
are guest parking spaces available when people come to worship. Often, guests will 
arrive only a few minutes before worship starts, so even if it is 8:55, let’s still keep 
those guest spots available. Also, be on the lookout for people coming into the audi-
torium. We already have a great group of ushers who help people to their seats, and 
you can help them by keeping your eyes open and being willing to move over to 
make room for others on your pew. After worship, if you notice someone new sitting 
near you, ask them if they need help finding a classroom. These are small actions, 
but if we keep doing them, I think we will be amazed at the difference they will make. 
I see Graymere members doing this every week; let’s keep it up!  
 

Sunday’s Messages 
AM – A Life in Balance #2: Work/Life Balance (Ecclesiastes 2:18-26) 

PM – Such a Time as This #2: Not a Fairy Tale (Esther 2:1-7) 

http://www.fhu.edu/lectureship


 
Mission Points/Missionaries 

 

Abraham Alata 

Lima, Peru 

arjejemisupanton@hotmail.com 

 

Peter Solomon  

Chennai, India 

nbcsolo@gmail.com 

 

Evan & Crystal Todachine  

Phoenix, AZ 

etodachine12@gmail.com  

 

Juan & Nahia Abanto  

Lima, Peru 

juabant@gmail.com 

 

Josh & Divine Austin  

Phoenix, AZ 

djaustin14@hotmail.com 

Our Sick 

Medical Center East:  Theresa 
Shouse, 8722 
Dismissed:  Billy Martin 
Remember in prayer:  Leah Fuller 
(surgery Thursday at MRMC) 

 

Sympathy 
 We extend our sympathy to the 
family of Don Dugger, husband of 
Donna Dugger, father of Denita Phil-
lips and grandfather of Jessica & Kris 
Ann Phillips.  The funeral was Satur-
day.  
 We extend our sympathy to the 
family of Conrad Upton, brother of 
Bonnie Davis.  The funeral will be Sat-
urday in Lampasas,Texas. 

Remember in Prayer 
Edie Schoeberl, Connie Putman, Mike Sutherland, Shane Green, Kathy 
Baggett, Doris Savage, Debbie Davis, Jewel Whitlatch, Tessa Fleming, 
Linda & Martin Jobe, Kenny Compton, Beverly Martin, Roger Riddle, Larry 
and Dotty King, Samantha Baugus, Mindy  Sinyangwe, Paulette Francis, 
April Tom (friend of Jack and Mary Alice Malone), Kimberly McGinn (sister of 
Jeff McGinn),  Cindy West (daughter of Norma Dickens), Darlene, Amanda 
and Maddie Romer, Burt Anderson (brother of Andrea Marshall), Lisa 
Kreuzer, Marie Filson, Shirley Haston, (mother of Rachel Batey), Nan Price, 
Tim Mullican (father of Kara Bishop), Paul Handley, Donald Riddick (nephew 
of Starlene Buie), Diane Campbell, Fern Hill, John Phillip Barmer (son-in-law 
of Carol Bailey), Kim Slater (niece of Gerald Buie), Jimmy Copley (father of 
Mary Beth Horton & David Copley), James & Judy Dickey, Don Swenson, 
Cynthia Mynes, Leon Cheek, Charlotte Brown (sister of Gerald Buie), Tru-

man Orton, Marguerite Sands 

 

Senior Adults 
 Senior Adults 2020 Kickoff 
Breakfast will be January 13 at 8 AM 
at Graymere Hall.  Kevin Thompson 
will be the guest speaker and there is 
no charge for the meal.  Sign up at 
any auditorium entrance. 
 We will go to Catfish Campus for 
lunch on January 30.  Sign up at any 
auditorium entrance and mark if you 
plan to drive yourself or ride the bus. 

Visitation-Sunday 
Team 6:  Josh Love 

Team 8:  Jerry Pritchett  
 

Meals Program 
January 13:  Sara Carpenter 

January 15:  Cathey Green 

January 17:  Ann Elias 
 

L2LL 
• Bible bowl practice this Sunday. 

• L2ll puppet practice 4 pm Sun- 

day January 12 at the Sr. Center. It 
will be important for all those want-
ing to participate on a puppet team 
to attend. Any questions please con-

tact Kim Nutt. 

Bridal Tea 
The ladies of the congregation are 
invited to a Bridal tea for Hanna 
Slatton, bride-elect of Brady John-
son on Sunday, January 19 from 1-
2:30 in the education foyer. Hanna is 
registered at Ye Peddler, Amazon, 

and Target. 

Thank You 
 “My sincere thanks for the calls, 
cards, messages, and every ex-
pression of sympathy in the death 

of my dear sister, Deane Pigg.” 

Racine Wilder 

 “I want to thank all of you for 
the prayers, calls, cards, visits, let-
ters, and food.  It was greatly appre-
ciated at the death of my mother, 

Birdie Thompson.” 

Donnie & Tammy Thompson 

 

Annual Graymere Singing 
The annual Graymere singing will 
be February 7, 7 PM.  Ken Wiles 
will be the moderator.   

Guys Trip 
The guys trip to see the Memphis 
Grizzlies will be Jan 20. Please 
sign up in the foyer if you plan to 
attend. 

Columbia School  

of Biblical Study 
The next session of the Columbia 
School of Biblical Study will begin 
February 6, 2020. Classes will meet 
each Thursday evening for 13 weeks 
in Graymere Hall. David Morris will 
teach the book of Hebrews at 6 pm. 
The 7 pm class will be divided into 
three subjects. February, John 
Vaughan will direct a study of the 
Restoration Movement. March, 
Graham McKay will teach lessons 
on the background of Hymns. April, 
Monte Tatom will teach The Minor 
Prophets. All are welcome to attend. 
There is no tuition. The school is di-
rected by John Vaughan under the 
oversight of the elders Graymere 

church of Christ.  
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